## **EA-SnapLake**

From:

EA-SnapLake

Sent:

Sunday, April 13, 2003 3:10 PM

To:

Jason Lepine (E-mail); Rachel Crapeau (E-mail)

Subject:

last Friday's site visit

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Jason and Rachel:

I am sorry that representatives from the NWT Metis Nation (Jason Lepine) and Yellowknives Dene First Nation (Alfred Baillargeon) were unable to attend the Snap Lake site visit last Friday (April 11). After waiting 45 minutes, the plane had to depart at 9:15 am due to logistical reasons. All those attending the site visit were asked to be at Braden Burry Expedites by 8:30 am. I hope that this did not cause the NWTMN or YKDFN any inconvenience, and if this was the case, I would appreciate it if you could let me know.

Regards, Glenda

Glenda Fratton

De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator

Tel: (867) 766-7052 Fax: (867) 766-7074

E-mail: ea-snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca